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April 10, 2017 

 

Randy Schaefer  

40586 Co. Road 21 

Haxtun, CO 80731 

 

 

 

RE:  PVRE Pit #1, M-2017-009, New 110 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit 

Application, Adequacy Review No. 2  

       

Dear Mr. Schaefer: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received the enclosed response 

memorandum from the Colorado Division of Water Resources (DWR).  The memorandum identifies a 

number of conditions the applicant must meet in order to conduct the proposed operation.  Please review 

the memorandum and provide a response to the Conditions for Approval.   

 

The Division is required to issue its decision for the application on April 26, 2017.  The Division has 

previously identified several adequacy review issues discussed in the Division’s April 3, 2017 adequacy 

review letter.  These issues and the issues identified in the DWR’s memorandum will need to be 

addressed prior to the Division’s approval of the application.  If you need additional time to address these 

issues, you must request an extension of the decision date in writing prior to the April 26, 2017 decision 

date.  If the decision date arrives and there are outstanding adequacy review issues and an extension has 

not been granted the Division may deny the application. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions, my phone number is (303) 866-3567 ext. 8120, my e-

mail address is jared.ebert@state.co.us.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

 

CC:  Dan E. Long, Platte Valley Real Estate, LLC.  
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